
  
 

April/May 2019 
  
Dear Odyssey Supporter,  
  
The Sun Region Florida Odyssey of the Mind program is preparing for the annual World Finals  
Tournament to be held at Michigan State University, on May 22 – 25, 2019. The Sun Region will have 
5 teams performing their creative solutions, as well as nearly 900 teams from around the globe! 
Odyssey of the Mind is a creative problem-solving program for students in kindergarten through 
college. Kindly visit the following websites for additional information:  
  

www.odysseyofthemind.com  
www.sunregionodyssey.org 

  
In order for our not-for-profit organization to provide this program to our children, we need the 
support and cooperation of local residents and business. These Sun Region teams are seeking 
donations to help offset the cost of travel to World Finals. In most cases, approximately $1,000 per 
child minimum. Schools from Sarasota, Lee & Collier counties are counting on your help so they 
might achieve the great honor of attending this event. A donation of any amount would be greatly 
appreciated.  
  
You may use this letter to serve as record of donation for tax purposes. We find that cooperative efforts 
between business and beneficial programs for student’s, enhance both organizations. We look forward 
to your support of the Sun Region Florida Odyssey of the Mind program for “young minds”.  
  

“A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED 
FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE WITHIN THE STATE.  

REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENSDATION BY THE STATE.  
THE TOLL-FREE NUMBER IS 1-800-435-7352  

  
  

Creatively, ​  ​  ​  ​  ​  ​  ​ amount of donation:__________________  
Debbie Stichter – Regional Director 
and The Sun Region Board of Directors  
Florida Odyssey of the Mind  
239-549-6330 
sunregion@yahoo.com  

http://www.odysseyofthemind.com/
http://www.sunregionodyssey.org


  


